Notice
Sudbury Yacht Club Members
Please be advised that the Club House and some of the Property will be used by a Film Company to shoot parts for a film series on the following dates. 
Prep Day(s):	Sunday, August 16th 2015, and Tuesday, September 29th 2015.
Film Day(s):	Monday, August 17th, Tuesday, August 18th, 2015 and Wednesday, 			September 30th 2015.
Wrap Day (S): Wednesday August 19th 2015 and Thursday 1st October 2015.
We ask that everyone please co operate with those in charge and if there are any questions please direct them to one of the Sudbury Yacht Club Executive or to our representative on site at the time. Please do not enter into any dispute with any of the Filming Crews as we don’t want any delays.
Filming will for the most part take place from 7pm to 7am and should not cause any great interruption to our operations other than the Club House main floor when staged will be out of bounds, also the outside staged area east of the building which will have some of our picnic tables for staging please leave them where the crew has placed them for these days.
Members may be asked to stop if their travel brings them into the line of filming this should only take minutes please be patient.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Commodore SYC.							6th August 2015. 
